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Franke Tobey Jones Holiday Cards 

 

FTJ Holiday cards will, once again, be available this season 
starting mid-November.  See more details in Tobey Topics 
and in your mailbox in the next couple of weeks. 

Christmas Decoration 

 

Due to short staffing and the training of several new staff members in the Life Enrich-
ment department, we will begin decorating for Christmas the week of November 13th. 
Christmas trees will begin to go up around November 15th and holiday décor will begin 
either the week of the 20th or 27th.  
 

This year we need to begin early so that there is enough time for the Life Enrichment 
staff to get décor out while juggling staffing and training needs. In the past we have not 
begun to decorate for Christmas until after Thanksgiving and understand that many of 
our residents prefer to not have Christmas décor until after Thanksgiving. We appreci-
ate your patience and understanding as we decorate earlier than usual for the Holiday 
Season this year. 

Changes to Click! Cable TV Services 

 

This letter is to inform you of an immediate change to our services.  
 

The Video on Demand (VoD) service operates on an aged hardware platform that has been discon-
tinued by the manufacturer with no upgrade options. Regretfully, that platform has had a failure 
which we are unable to repair, and it is likely we will have to discontinue the VoD service in the next 
few days with no further notice. 
 

Please note that we were anticipating such a scenario given the age of the system and already sent 
communications to you regarding the end of the VoD service scheduled in December, 2023. You 
can expect to receive that notification by mail early next week. Now, with this hardware failure, we 
may have no option but to accelerate the shutdown of the service as noted above. 
 

We understand that VoD may have been a convenient feature for you, and we want to assure you 
that this decision was not made lightly. While VOD will no longer be available, your cable TV expe-
rience remains uninterrupted. You will continue to have access to your current channel lineup, in-
cluding your favorite shows, movies, and live programming. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, our team is here to assist you. Please 
don't hesitate to reach out to our customer care department at 253.683.4100. We value your feed-
back and are here to address any questions you may have. We want to extend our gratitude for 
your loyalty and support as a subscriber to the Click! Cable TV service. We look forward to continu-
ing to provide you with the best possible television experience, and we appreciate your understand-
ing as we make these necessary adjustments. 
Thank you for choosing Lightcurve, formerly Rainier Connect 



 

 


